
 

    ☐ Not Public Document – Not For Public Disclosure 
    ☐ Public Document – Not Public Data Has Been Excised 
    ☒ Public Document 
 
Xcel Energy  Data Request No. 2-2 
Docket No.: EL19-019 
Response To:  South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Requestor: Eric Paulson 
Date Received: October 2, 2019 
__________________________________________________________________ 
Question: 
Refer to the response to DR1-5. Explain why Xcel didn’t use the updated IRP 
numbers in the updated filing in response to DR1-2? 
 
Response: 
DR1-2 requested an update to our tracker utilizing 2019 actuals from April – August 
2019.  These numbers are not impacted by avoided energy, avoided generation, and 
avoided transmission and distribution cost schedules. 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Preparer: Jessica Peterson  
Title: Sr. Regulatory Analyst  
Department: Customer Solutions  
Telephone: 612-330-6850  
Date: October 15, 2019  
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